
 
 

Featured Volunteer Work: A Guide for Birders Warblers Edition 
 

As a birder and Master Naturalist (class of 2017), I thought it would be interesting to create a 
Rapid Color Guide for the Field Museum. These guides are online publications designed to be 
downloaded—and printed if desired—to serve as a resource in the field.  Another birder and Master 
Naturalist, Maureen Marsh, and I worked together to create a guide for “Warblers of the Chicago 
Region”.  

Our Rapid Color Guide was targeted towards beginning birders, who might have difficulty 
making rapid identifications of birds that appear similar to each other. We purposely grouped the 
birds, not by taxonomy, but by similarity of features in order to facilitate direct comparisons. For 
example, birds with yellow bodies and bluish-gray wings were placed together. Short captions helped 
point out distinguishing marks. We definitely wanted our guide to serve an educational purpose.  

We were on a self-imposed tight deadline, as we wanted the project completed before spring 
migration. We opted to work with several photographers in order to quickly get the desired number 
of photographs.  Our tasks then included adapting a template from the Field Museum to meet our 
needs, editing the photos and fitting them into the template, creating the captions, verifying that our 
information was correct, and submitting the guide. 

Working on this project had a number of benefits: focusing my warbler identification skills, 
learning new processes (that can be adapted to future Rapid Color Guides), working collaboratively, 
and the satisfaction of seeing our work published. It has also been rewarding to see our guides being 
used on bird walks and referred to in presentations.      

-Cathy Walz, Cook County Master Naturalist 

 


